
 

 

Temple-Greenville Police Joint Board 
Minutes of the Public Meeting in Greenville 

October 4, 2021 
 

 
The meeting was called to order at 5:00 pm by Chair Bill Ezell of Temple. By order of roll call 
vote, in attendance were Bill Ezell and Ken Caisse of Temple, Maggie Bickford and Doug 
Reardon of Greenville, Chief McTague and Vicki Moylan.  
 
Minutes 

Doug Reardon made a motion to accept the minutes for the June 7 meeting. Ken Caisse 
seconded. Motion passed unanimously. 

Old Business 

There was discussion of stripping out the Chief’s cruiser to sell. The new Toyota cruiser will  
be getting outfitted and hopefully completed by the end of the year. 

New Business 

The Police Standards and Training has requested 24 hours of training for each officer which may 
increase the budget due to the cost of training.   

Temple will hold a parade then have a trunk or treat for Halloween. Greenville is still discussing 
their Halloween events. 

The joint board agreed to stick with the step increases for a while.   

Chief’s Report 

Temple-Greenville Police Department is still looking to fill 1 full-time position and 2 part-time 
positions. 

The next meeting is scheduled for Monday, November 1st at 5:00 pm in Temple. Bill made a 
motion to adjourn and Ken Caisse seconded. All in favor to adjourn. The meeting ended at  
5:23 pm. 
 

Minutes prepared by Vicki Moylan. 


